RF - INQ

Your Ref: NSCB04/1

Ms Angela Crawfored

Director of Legal Services NCSW50/1
2 Franklin Street '

BELFAST Our Ref: AD-0513-13
BTz 8ba Date: 4" February 2013

Dear Ms Crawford,

Re: Raychel Ferguson
| refer to the above.

In her letter dated 25" January 2002 (Ref: 022-056-154 ) Ms Therese Brown thanks
Dr. Jamison for her statement and suggests that she amend it to make reference to the
post entry note. On 3" February 2002, Dr Jamison sends her amended statement to
Ms Brown (reference 012-015-117).

The Inquiry does not have the original statement that Dr. Jamison sent Ms. Brown, and
which prompted the letter dated 25" January 2002. | would be grateful if you would
ask your client to provide the original statement as a matter of urgency as Dr. Jamison
gives evidence on Thursday.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely,

8 G

Anne Dillon
Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
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